
 

 

Join Us for Our Webinar on Protecting Forest and 
Woodland Birds in the Southwest! 

 

   

Greetings, 

You’re invited to join Defenders for our upcoming webinar on how 
you can help forest and woodland birds in the Southwest! 

The best available science shows that aggressive thinning for wildfire 
prevention negatively impacts forest and woodland birds in the 
Southwest. Species like the pinyon jay, Grace’s warbler, red-faced 
warbler, Virginia’s Warbler, and many more are affected by this 
practice. 

https://us.engagingnetworks.app/page/email/click/10063/1843638?email=xd0BWvE6qc9S0PwsMD9X5hcvaMeTiVGP&campid=vX%2FHhlCkITeZkArzVWMSmA==
https://us.engagingnetworks.app/page/email/click/10063/1843638?email=xd0BWvE6qc9S0PwsMD9X5hcvaMeTiVGP&campid=vX%2FHhlCkITeZkArzVWMSmA==
https://us.engagingnetworks.app/page/email/click/10063/1843637?email=xd0BWvE6qc9S0PwsMD9X5hcvaMeTiVGP&campid=vX%2FHhlCkITeZkArzVWMSmA==


We can, however, reduce fire hazard and protect forest birds.  Learn 
more in a presentation by Peggy Darr, the New Mexico Representative 
for Defenders of Wildlife, and find out how you can make a difference! 

Sign up below to save your spot: 

EVENT: Southwest Forest and Woodland Birds Need Help! 
WHEN: Friday, July 21st 

2:00pm – 3:00pm MT 
WHERE: Live via Zoom 

[RSVP HERE] 

We look forward to sharing this informative and engaging 
presentation with you soon! 

Sincerely, 

  

Bryan Bird 

Director Southwest Program, Field Conservation 
Defenders of Wildlife 

  

 

https://us.engagingnetworks.app/page/email/click/10063/1843639?email=xd0BWvE6qc9S0PwsMD9X5hcvaMeTiVGP&campid=vX%2FHhlCkITeZkArzVWMSmA==

